
  HOSPITAL HAPPENINGS

Community Health Fair this Saturday
By Terali Stonehocker, Interim CEO

Ferry County Public Hospital District is 
recognizing “National Hospital Week” this 
year by sponsoring a community Health 
Fair at the hospital on Saturday, May 14th, 
from 10:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. 

The goal of the Health Fair is to introduce 
some of the health care and health care 
related services that are available in our 
community so when services are needed 
patients and/or families know where to go.

Tables will be set up with information 
on the different agencies and District 
departments.  There will be walking tours 
for the hospital, Assisted Living Facility and 
Republic Medical Clinic, door prizes and 

give away items. There are several scheduled 
activities including blood pressure checks, 
BMI calculations, agility course, child’s 
bicycle safety, and much more. If you want 
to participate in the bicycle safety, please 
bring your child’s bicycle.

The “Little Guys Wrestling” will be 
selling hot dogs and hamburgers for a fund 
raiser. 

Admission to the Health Fair is free.  If 
you have questions please call the hospital 
at 509-775-3333.

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html
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